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Riverview School District 

Proposed Curriculum Resource Review Cycle: 2021-2027 

 
2021-2022 2022-2023 2023-2024 2024-2025 2025-2026 2026-2027 

 
Literacy 

Art 

 
Science 

Consumer Ed, Business 
and Tech Ed 

 
Mathematics 
Health and PE 

 
Social Studies 

Foreign Language and 
Health 

 
Literacy 

Music and Art 

 
Science 

Consumer Ed, Business 
and Tech Ed 

Study research, visit 
successful programs, 
evaluate programs, 

make budget 
recommendations 

Study research, visit 
successful programs, 
evaluate programs, 

make budget 
recommendations 

Study research, visit 
successful programs, 
evaluate programs, 

make budget 
recommendations 

Study research, visit 
successful programs, 
evaluate programs, 

make budget 
recommendations 

Study research, visit 
successful programs, 
evaluate programs, 

make budget 
recommendations 

Study research, visit 
successful programs, 
evaluate programs, 

make budget 
recommendations 

 
Social Studies 

Foreign Language and 
Health 

 
Literacy 

Art 

 
Science 

Consumer Ed, Business 
and Tech Ed 

 
Mathematics 
Health and PE 

 
Social Studies 

Foreign Language and 
Health 

 
Literacy 

Music and Art 

Purchase new 
resources, provide PD, 

implement changes 

Purchase new 
resources, provide PD, 

pilot, practice 

Purchase new 
resources, provide PD, 
full implementation of 
resources/programs 

Purchase new 
resources, provide PD, 

pilot, practice 

Purchase new 
resources, provide PD, 

implement changes 

Purchase new 
resources, provide PD, 

implement changes 

 
Science 

Consumer Ed, Business 
and Tech Ed 

 
Social Studies 

Foreign Language and 
Health 

 
Literacy 

Art 

 
Science 

Consumer Ed, Business 
and Tech Ed 

 
Mathematics 
Health and PE 

 
Social Studies 

Foreign Language and 
Health 

Reflect on program, 
make adjustments 

Reflect on program, 
make adjustments 

Full implementation, 
make adjustments 

Reflect on program, 
make adjustments 

Full implementation, 
make adjustments 

Reflect on program, 
make adjustments 

 
Mathematics 
Health and PE 

 
Mathematics 
Health and PE 

 
Social Studies 

Foreign Language and 
Health 

 
Literacy 

Art 

 
Science 

Consumer Ed, Business 
and Tech Ed 

 
Mathematics 
Health and PE 

Full implementation, 
make adjustments 

Reflect on program, 
make adjustments 

Reflect on program, 
make adjustments 

Reflect on program, 
make adjustments 

Reflect on program, 
make adjustments 

Reflect on program, 
make adjustments 

 


